WELLS COUNTY COUNCIL
REGULAR SESSION March 5, 2019

The Wells County Council met in regular session Tuesday, March 5, 2019, at 7PM in the Wells County
Carnegie Annex Building, 223 W Washington St., Bluffton, IN. Present at the meeting were: Todd
Mahnensmith, Steve Huggins, Chuck King, Vicki Andrews, Seth Whicker and Auditor Lisa McCormick. Jim
Oswalt and Mike Mossburg were absent.

Minutes: Motion made by Seth Whicker, seconded by Steve Huggins to approve the minutes from the
February 5, 2019 regular meeting. Motion carried 5-0.

Wells County Sheriff: Sheriff Holliday reported 115 inmates, of those 7 are DOC and 12 are F6 DOC.
Sheriff Holliday was at Sheriff training so the reports were via email. Monthly reports were also
presented.

Wells County Trails: Mike Lautzenheiser Jr. requested a Council member to serve on the newly formed
Wells County Trails board. This board is exploring a countywide public trail system. The group meets
the last Thursday of each month at Noon. Vicki Andrews volunteered to serve on the Wells County
Trails board, Chuck King, who attends the meetings regularly, will fill in for Andrews if there is a conflict.
Steve Huggins motioned, seconded by Seth Whicker. Motion carried 5-0.

Public Library Board Reappointment: Jamie Hoffman was approved for reappointment by Wells County
Council to the Huntington City/Town Public Library Board at the February 5, 2019 meeting. Todd
Mahnensmith signed to reappointment paperwork.

Adjourned: 7:10PM Motion made by Vicki Andrews, seconded by Steve Huggins to adjourn. Motion
carried 5-0.
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